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The next stage lies ahead of us
We are beginning the next stage of the project, which will focus on promoting the 
register and exchanging knowledge and experience between industry experts. As 
part of the planned activities, five thematic conferences will be held, devoted to 
current issues and challenges facing the sector. 

Syntea S.A., as the project leader, will be responsible for organising the Syntea S.A., as the project leader, will be responsible for organising the 
international conference. The other project partners will organise national 
conferences, which will be held locally and will focus on the needs and specificities 
of individual markets. Thanks to this division, the events will gain both an 
international and local dimension, which will allow for even wider dissemination of 
the project and its results. 

The dates of the conferences, a detailed schedule and information on participant The dates of the conferences, a detailed schedule and information on participant 
registration will be published soon.
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>> Visit our website and download the documents <<

New knowledge base

We are reaching out to our audience by 
preparing a large amount of material about 
our project, VR application, the world of 
virtual reality, and the training services 
register. All these documents are now 
available for download on our website. 
Among the available materials, you will 
find, among others:

· an introductory guide to virtual reality in 
education 
· documentation of our VR application
· UAT plan and survey templates 
· technical documentation of the training 
services register.

We hope that this documentation will be We hope that this documentation will be 
useful to other entities and individuals who 
are implementing (or will implement in the 
future) similar activities – as part of their 
own project activities and beyond, 
contributing to the dissemination and 
exploitation of our results.

available for download!

August 26-27, 2025 r.
Meeting of project partners

This time, the host was Dekaplus
During the two-day meeting, the project partners summarised the results of the 
workshops and shared their conclusions. The discussions focused mainly on 
analysing the results achieved so far and finalising the register of services, which 
is the central tool of the project. All work was based on the findings from the 
workshops and the results of user acceptance tests (UAT) to ensure maximum 
functionality and ease of use of the register.

During the meeting, an action plan for the coming months was also agreed upon. During the meeting, an action plan for the coming months was also agreed upon. 
The last project meeting will take place in Italy and will be hosted by ASEV. The 
exact date of the event will be announced soon.

We met for the fourth time
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In the latest issue of our newsletter, we 
report on the project partners’ meeting 
in Cyprus. We have also prepared a 
new batch of materials available on our 
website – there you will find 
documents that will help you better 
understand our project, how the VR 
application works, and the training 
services register.

We also reveal details about the next 
stage of the project, namely the 
upcoming conferences.

We invite you to read on!

You have received this message because you have subscribed to our project newsletter or your email 
address is from publicly available contact information on the web.
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